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Congratulations to those who graduated and/or successfully completed the 
semester! We are also very proud of those who got involved with CARP this 
semester and were able to do great things not just for themselves, but for 
others around them. Keep reading to see what's been going on in CARP! 

May Highlights 

NEW STAFF MEMBER  
We welcomed R. Child on staff as our Summer Program Consultant. As a Yale graduate and 
developer of his own start-up business, he is helping to refine and expand our activities. 
Welcome aboard!  

 
FISHING TOURNAMENT 
With a name associated with a fish, we figured we would 
participate in the local fishing tournament, set in the 
Hudson River, that honored the organization's founder, 
who also loved fishing. We reeled in quite a catch with our 
staff and some of our board members: 3 striped bass and 1 
blue fish.  
Click here to check out a Fishing Opportunity this summer 
with one of our sponsors! 

  
NC BEACH RETREAT 
CARP hosted an orientation and CARP talk on "Integrity & Freedom" at a local beach 
retreat in North Carolina that gathered almost 100 college-aged young adults. Even among 
the pressures in college, it's important to stay true to yourself and the voice within.  

 

 



 
GPA HEADSTART 
We just completed the first week of the GPA/CARP merger 
program "Headstart" where 27 students of the GPA gap-
year service program interacted with alumni on how to 
have a successful college experience.  

 

Upcoming Events & Attractions 

SUMMER INTERNSHIP BEGINS 
We are excited to welcome our 3 student interns from June 5th to August 7th who will 
help develop, plan, and implement the CARP Convention.  

 
GPA HEADSTART 
We will be offering a second week (June 2-8) of informational college-
prep programming to members of the Generation Peace Academy 
(GPA). We address their fears and practical concerns so they feel more 
prepared to have a successful college experience.   

 
CONVENTION PLANNING WEBINAR - Wed, June 11th @5pm EST 
Are you interested in working with an awesome team to coordinate and plan our National 
Convention? We would love to work with you! If interested in participating in our 
Convention Planning Committee, email us at admin@carplife.org OR attend our webinar! 

 
"Stand for Humanity" BENEFIT CONCERT 

 - Fri, June 20th @7pm 

Justin Okamoto, CARP President in WestRock, NY, is 
hosting an Impact Event at his campus to address 
human trafficking. Support his efforts and visit the 
event page! 

 

SAVE 

50% 
off student 
registration 

SAVE THE DATE 
2014 National CARP Convention! 
- Student Convention: July 30 to August 3 
- Young Professionals' Networking Banquet: August 2 
- Officer's Training: August 4 to August 5 
Registration opens June 6th! 

Check out our website on June 6th to register for our Convention! 
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